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Notice of Discontinuation 

Company:  KYCON, Inc. 

1810 Little Orchard St. 

San Jose, CA 95125 

USA 

408-494-0330 

 

 

 

1/6/14 

 

Kycon has discontinued the following connectors due to broken tooling. Unfortunately, 

we cannot offer a last time buy at this time.  We may have some stock to support your 

requirements.  Please contact your Kycon Sales Representative. 

 

KMDRLX-4S-BS 

KMDRLX-6S-BS 

 

 

Signature:        __________________   

Name:  Jill Scarnecchia    Phone: 408-494-0330  

 

 


